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Captain Joe Engler’s Message

Residents, merchants, and visitors,

As we wrap up the summer season, the Northern 
District is gearing up for a busy fall. School is back 
in full swing and our officers are making it a top 
priority to ensure the safety of our city’s children.  
Whether it be coming and going from school or 
planned events throughout the district for the kids, 
patrol units have been working hand in hand with 
staff members and community organizers to make 
sure the children are staying safe.

While safety is an ongoing goal our department is 
always striving to achieve, I am very excited about 
an educational program that we are running on 
Fridays out of the Northern Station Community 
Room. “Cops for future College Kids” is a pilot 
project where police officers will be available to 
assist neighborhood students with their college 
applications and essays, due November 1st for UC 
and CSU college applicants entering as freshman in 
Fall 2019. The program runs every Friday from 
September 21st through October 26th from 2pm to 
5pm at Northern Police Station. If you know 
anyone that is interested in this program and 
eligible please encourage them to attend.

As always, thank you for your continued support. 
Until next week.

JE

white St. Louis fears the most: an all out riot, anarchy, 

lawlessness, disorder. The prevailing wind within San 

Francisco's several neighborhoods and communities 

And this is the prevailing attitude that white St. Louis 

fears the most: an all out riot, anarchy, lawlessness, 

disorder. , as I start my day, I awaken to one  is my 

pleasure and great honor to introduce myself to you 

as the new Captain of Northern Police Station.  I have 

been actively walking the streets and attending your 

community gatherings for just over the past month.  I 

am excited to join you in working to ensure that the 

Northern district remains the City's favorite destination 

to visit, play and raise a family.  The officers assigned 

to Northern Police Station have been working 

diligently to keep the streets safe.  Currently, officers 

are exhibiting great enthusiasm and determination to 

discourage and arrest the thieves that have recently 

preyed upon our parked vehicles.  We have, and will 

continue, to work diligently towards solving this 

problem.

Please join me at our community's upcoming 

gatherings including Japantown's Cherry Blossom 

Festival, Civic Center's Earth Day and the Rock and 

Roll Half Marathon.  Also, check out the wonderful 

improvements to our district parks located at Civic 

Center, Kimball Playground and Moscone Rec Center.

Please keep me informed of your concerns and I will 

do my very best to direct the appropriate resources 

to keeping our neighborhoods safe.  

Have a blessed and safe April - JE

Next Community 

Meeting: 

Thurs, October 11th, 2018 

6:00p.m.-7:00p.m. 

Northern Station Turk / 
Fillmore 

Thank you for 
subscribing to our  
Newsletter! 

Please follow us on  
Twitter @SFPDNorthern 
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Meet the Beats

Meet Officers Sandro Alioto and Nick Armanino. They are currently assigned to 
the Chestnut Street Footbeat of Northern Station. Officers Alioto and Armanino 
recently jumped at the opportunity to walk this merchant corridor and have been 
getting rave reviews from the store owners and residents alike.

Officer Alioto is a two year veteran of the SFPD. He has been assigned to 
Northern Station since June of 2018.

Officer Armanino is also a two year veteran of the SFPD. He has been assigned to 
Northern Station since June of 2018.
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Incident Recaps

On 09/12/18 at approximately 09:33 AM, Northern units responded to the area of Van 
Ness and Fern Streets regarding an auto burglary.  Upon arrival, police immediately 
detained one subject while another suspect fled on a bicycle.  

A witness approached the officers and informed them the suspect who was detained 
was involved in the auto burglary.  Officers located property which was taken from the 
vehicle on the detained suspect.  The detained suspect was booked for his involvement 
for the auto burglary along with an outstanding warrant and narcotics offenses.  The 
suspect which fled is still outstanding.

On 09/13/18 at approximately 12:57 AM, Northern station officers located a wanted 
suspect near the intersection of Divisadero and Fell Streets. The suspect was wanted for 
a previous burglary in a neighboring district on 09/09/18. 

While searching the suspect prior to transporting him to the station, officers located a 
large amount of burglary tools which were seized as evidence.   



Northern Police Station Turk / Fillmore 
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Civic Center - Earth Day - Sunday April 
22nd

Upcoming Events

Saturday, September 22nd- Swim Across America @ Marina Green Sunday, 

September 30th- Benefit Day Family Fun @ Marina Green 

October 5th-7th- SF Fleet Week Association @ Marina Green 

October 5th, 12th, 19th, 26th- Here for NOW/Proxy @ 432 Octavia St. Thursday, 

October 18th- Civic Center Block Party @ City Center Plaza 

Saturday, October 20th- 50th Anniversary Festival @ Japanese Peace Plaza 

Friday, October 26th- Movie Night @ Turk/Fillmore Mini Park
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Robbery Statistics 09/11/18 - 09/17/18

This Week: 7
Year To Date: 262
Year to Date in 2017: 238
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Burglary Statistics 09/11/18 - 09/17/18

This week: 11
Year to Date: 601
Year to Date in 2017: 483
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Make sure to go check out sfsafe.org for advice 
on how to protect yourself and property.  SF 
SAFE (Safety Awareness For Everyone) was 
established in 1976.  It is a community 
operated program that works hand in hand with 
the SFPD and other city agencies.

Their mission is to educate and empower the 
residents of San Francisco to build safer 
neighborhoods via crime prevention and public 
safety services that result in stronger and more 
resilient communites.

SF SAFE offers a range of FREE safety 
services to San Francisco residents.  These 
services include:  Personal safety, child safety, 
neighborhood watch groups, home security, 
and many many more! 

SF SAFE's contact information:
850 Bryant Street Room 135.  
415-553-1984
Open weekdays 10AM-6PM
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Auto Burglary Statistics 09/11/18 - 09/17/18

This Week: 58
Year to Date: 3744
Year to Date in 2017: 4715



The SFPD wants to hear from YOU.

We are committed to excellence in law enforcement and are dedicated to the people, traditions and 

diversity of our City. Our mission is to provide service with understanding, response with compassion, 

performance with integrity and law enforcement with vision. 

We welcome your comments. Let us know how we’re doing, what we could be doing better and your 

thoughts on how your police department can work more closely with the community we proudly serve. 

Visit us at sanfranciscopolice.org/feedback. Your feedback will help SFPD better serve our City. 

Comments will be reviewed by our Community Engagement Unit and forwarded to the relevant unit, 

department office or neighborhood station for review and follow up, if appropriate. 

(If this is an emergency, please call 911. For non-emergencies, call 415-553-0123. You may also visit 

http://sanfranciscopolice.org/police-commendation-complaint for more information on providing input 

on SFPD policies and practices.)
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http://www.sanfranciscopolice.org/feedback
http://sanfranciscopolice.org/police-commendation-complaint
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Applying is Easy! 

1. Apply with the City and County of San Francisco at www.jobaps.com/sf (Entry Level (Q-2) Police
Officer)

2. Go to www.nationaltestingnetwork.com, choose law enforcement, and register to take the San
Francisco exam ($45). Financial assistance is available.

3. Choose an available exam date that's convenient for you.

4. Schedule your exam.

5. You will receive an email confirming your exam date, time and location.

Career Opportunities 

http://www.jobaps.com/SF/sup/bulpreview.asp?R1=CCT&R2=Q002&R3=060667
http://www.nationaltestingnetwork.com/
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We, the members of the San 
Francisco Police Department, are 
committed to excellence in law    
enforcement and are dedicated to the 
people, traditions and diversity of our 
City. In order to protect life and     
property, prevent crime and reduce the 
fear of crime, we will provide service 
with understanding, response with 
compassion, performance with    
integrity and law enforcement with 
vision. 

EMERGENCY: 911 

Non-Emergency: 553-0123

Cell Phone 911: 911 

311 Customer Service Center: 

Northern Station: 415-614-3400

Captain Joe Engler: Joseph.Engler@sfgov.org

Patrol Lieutenant: 415-614-3400

Human Trafficking: 415-643-6233

SF SAFE: 415-553-1984  

Website: sanfranciscopolice.org

Northern Tip Line: Text a Tip: Text to 847411 

Northern Events: Sgt. Mark Moreno 415-614-3400

Northern Permits: Ofc. Mike Walsh 415-614-3400
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